
University at Buffalo 
State University of New York 

Occupational and Environmental Safety Services 

October 29, 1999 

Docket 50-57 
License R-77 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington D.C. 20555 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Enclosed please find copies of the 1997 and 1998 Annual Facility Technical Reports for the Buffalo 
Materials Research Center at the State University of New York at Buffalo. If you have any questions or 
wish further information, please contact me.  

Sincerely, 

David R. Vasbinder 
Director, Buffalo Materials Research Center 

Cc: Tom Dragoun, USNRC 

Lou Henry, Director Occupational and Environmental Safety Services 
Roger McGill, Chairman Reactor Decommissioning Safety Committee 
Mike Dupre, Associate Vice President for University Facilities 
Mark Pierro, Radiation Safety Officer
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